

Grand Melanesian Hotel

From: Kapil Bhagwan [mailto:kapbhag@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, 6 September 2013 11:17 AM

To: Kapil Bhagwan

Subject: Thank you Mahila mandal

Dear all,

Thank you very much to all the ladies who turned at the party to make the evening a success. I know we all enjoyed the party and had a great time. We hope to do more such functions in the future. Also a very big THANK YOU TO NITIN and ARUN for their tremendous support. Also to the staff of the GRAND MELANESIAN HOTEL for the nice food that they prepared for us.

Looking forward to everyone's support in the future events as well.

Best regards Sadhna